ASTRAL TUITION SERVICES’ ATTENDANCE POLICY
As an Alternative Education Provider, Astral Tuition Services understands that often using this service can be a last resort for referrers and their learners.  Astral Tuition Services understand that everyone: parents/carers; schools and the Local Authority, want children to get on well in their education – academically, socially and personally, like the majority of children and young people.  With this in mind Astral Tuition Services believe that this can only be achieved through regular attendance when any irregularities can be discovered and addressed.  
Astral Tuition Services accept that for the majority of absences, parents/carers will have a valid reason, and Astral Tuition Services hope that they will be informed of this reason on the first day of absence.  However, during unauthorised (and thus unaccounted for) absences, Astral Tuition Services will make reasonable efforts to contact the parent/carer on the first day to discover the cause of the absence.  If Astral Tuition Services are unsuccessful in obtaining a valid reason for the absence, they will inform the referrer immediately via email.  On the third day of an unauthorised absence, Astral Tuition Services will inform the referrer immediately via a phone call, so that follow up action can be taken.
Punctuality
Punctuality is also important to learners and there is reference to it in Astral Tuition Services’ Ground Rules.  Astral Tuition Services believe that punctuality is a sign of: reliability, responsibility and commitment.  To this end, the time of arrival will be recorded for all learners and reasons for lateness will be expected and recorded.  Persistent lateness will be flagged and recorded in the weekly report that goes to the referrer.
